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12/28-1/2

:30

6a-7p

CLGW will be closed Thursday, January 1* and will reopen Friday, January P,

1/23

130

6a-7p

The Department of Natural Resources has lifted the boil water order for the City of Gideon effective this date.

1/15-1/24

:30

6a-7p

Dunklin County’s local National Wild Turkey Federation chapter the “Delta Bootheel Gobblers” will host their 12
Annual Membership Banquet and Auction on Saturday, January 24% at the Kennett VFW located on the south
bypass in Kennett. Doors open at Spm and dinner will be served at 6. There will be a total of 10 guns given away
on the night of the banguet. Contact Lynn Smith for advance tickets and info at 573-717-0714,

1/21-1/28

:30

6a-7p

Gwendolyn’s Kitchen Superbowl! CheeseBall Blast Fundraiser supporting the Jeffrey T. Newman Memorial
Scholarship is going on now! Order your cheese ball at 717-1183 by January 28" and you may pick up your cheese
balls on Friday between Sam-4pm.

1/23-1/30

:30

6a-7p

You're invited to the Ham and Beans Supper at the delta C-7 Cafeteria, Friday January 30" from 4:30-6:30.
Sponsored by the Delta C-7 PTO, for more information, call Tammy Tidwell at 573-344-7171.

2/3-2/10

:30

6a-7p

Join speaker Dodson Cravens in the second floor hospital classroom on the campus of Twin Rivers Regional
Medical Center for the topic of Controlling Diabetes. The event will be held on Tuesday, February 10 from Sam-
Noon. To register, call Diane McClain at 573-888-8418.

3/3-3/10

:30

6a-7p

Join speaker Dodson Cravens in the second floor hospital classroom on the campus of Twin Rivers Regional
Medical Center for the topic of Controlling Diabetes. The event will be held on Tuesday, March 10 from 9am-
Noon. To register, call Diane McClain at 573-888-8418.

3/5-3/13

6a-7p

The North Pemiscot School District is conducting a Kindergarten Round-Up for any child beginning the 2015-2016
school year as a Kindergarten student. The Round-Up will be held at Ross Elementary School on Thursday, March
19 from 8:30-10:30 am. There will be a health and developmental screening session for each child. This
screening takes approximately one hour. All children must participate in this screening in order to start on the first
day of school in August. A child must be five years old before August 1 to enter kindergarten. The following items
are needed to participate in the Round-Up: Birth certificate, Immunization/shot record, child’s social security card,
proof of residency. Please call Mrs. Teresa Hayes at 359-0543 to schedule and appointment!

3/7-3/14

130

6a-7p

The Steele Rotary Club invites everyone to their annual Pancake Day on Saturday, March 14 from 7am-Noon at the
Sam F. James Community Center. Tickets are $5 and available at the door, from any Steele Rotarian, or from David
Greene at Greene Pharmacy.

3/7-3/14

:30

6a-7p

The National Active and Retired Federal Employees will meet on Tuesday, 3/17 at 11:30 at their new location,
McCormick’s in Kennett. The guest speaker for this month is John Haynes representing Congressman Jason Smith.




